
 

  

    
 

  
Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians, 

 
It is with immense pride that I am writing to you today at this pivotal point in our academic 
year. This newsletter showcases the extraordinary ambition, intellect, and community spirit 
that defines Tanarata International Schools. From hosting a major diplomatic conference to 
embracing the future of technology and strengthening our parent body, the engagement  
across our campus is truly inspiring. 
 
I encourage you to take note of the crucial upcoming events, especially our exciting Heritage 
Fiesta, and to partner with us in making the remainder of this term highly successful and 
enriching for all our students. 
 
� Diplomacy and Leadership: Upcoming Model UN Workshop 
Our third Student-Led Model United Nations (MUN) Workshop will take place from 
October 3rd to 5th. Our campus will be a hub of international affairs as approximately 130 
student delegates from various schools in the Klang Valley come together to discuss and 
debate pressing geopolitical topics. The level of research, articulate communication, and 
diplomatic skill that will be displayed by all participants is something we truly look forward 
to. 
 
A heartfelt thank you goes to the student secretariat and organising committee whose 
dedication and leadership have made this event possible. Their commitment is an inspiring 
example of what Tanarata students can achieve. 
 
� Embracing the Future: AI and Coding Workshops 
To ensure our community remains at the forefront of technological change, we are hosting 
this workshop next week: 
 
This event will be held on 11th October 2025, from 8:00 AM to 1:30 PM. The standard fee for 
1 student is RM 45, but we offer a student + parent discount for only RM 70. With this fee 
comes access to 1 out of 3 different workshops (each tailored to different age groups - Year 
5 to Year 8, Year 9 to year 11, and a separate workshop for adults), over 15 booths filled with 
interactive activities for all participants to explore, AI talks by expert guest speakers, and 
even a lucky draw with fantastic prizes! 
 
� Registration details are as below—please sign up soon as spaces are limited.  
 
https://tinyurl.com/mv88kecp 
 
This event is being led by our Business Studies Students of Year 11. We would very much 
appreciate your support to make this project a success. 
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� Community Partnership: Tanarata Community Club (TCC) 
It was wonderful to see so many parents at our first TCC Coffee Morning of the academic 
year on October 1st. The turnout was fantastic, and the enthusiasm was even greater! 
 
The Tanarata Community Club (TCC) is a vital platform for parents to collaborate with the 
school in shaping enriching opportunities for our students. Its constitution and mission are 
outlined here: TCC Constitution. 
 
The TCC is actively seeking volunteers to support with fundraising, event decorations, and 
community projects. If you would like to be involved, please contact the school 
administration office. 
 
� Term I Grand Celebration: The Heritage Fiesta – 8 November 2025 
We are delighted to announce our major Term I event – the annual school carnival, this year 
proudly themed as the Heritage Fiesta. 
 
�Date: Saturday, November 8, 2025 
� Venue: Tanarata International Schools Campus 
 
This special event will celebrate “Learning Our Culture and Heritage.” Each class from Year 5 
onwards has been assigned a country to research and represent. Students will showcase 
their creativity and collaboration through decorations, performances, cuisine, traditional 
attire, and interactive cultural activities. 
 
The Heritage Fiesta is more than just a carnival—it is a living classroom where our 
community will explore global diversity, appreciate traditions, and celebrate unity in 
learning. We will be sending you more details on this soon. 
 
We warmly invite all parents, families, and friends to join us for a day of culture, food, 
music, and fun. Stay tuned to our social media platforms for updates and sneak peeks into 
the preparations! 
 
� Important Update: Cashless Cafeteria 
A reminder that Waterside’s Café is now fully cashless. For smooth transactions, please 
ensure your child’s account is topped up in advance. 
 
� Details on the top-up procedure can be found here: Waterside’s Café Information 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in making this transition seamless. 
 
�   Looking Ahead 
The coming weeks promise to be exciting, inspiring, and community driven. In the midst of 
all this we will be having a special assembly to celebrate Deepavali - on 17th Oct, Friday, just 
before the mid-term break.  We will be sending you a separate invitation with the program 
for this. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping Tanarata International Schools flourish as a 
hub of academic excellence, creativity, and global citizenship. 
 
 
 

https://www.tanarata.net/tcc/tcc-constitution/
https://www.tanarata.net/school-services/watersides-cafe/


 
 
 
 
Below are the dates for the activities this term 
 

      Dates   to   Remember   ! 
 
   3rd to 5th Oct                                 MUN Conference 
   10th Oct                                          800m run 
   11th Oct                                          AI Workshop 
   17th Oct                                          Deepavali Assembly  
   20th - 26th Oct                                Mid Term Break 
    
That’s all for now… 
 
Thank you. 

  
Barnali Guha  

     
 

 

  

  
  
  

 


